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New Milford Green Detour

System Wide • 07/26/19 - 07/27/19
New Milford Green Detour

Attention: 7 Route and New Milford LOOP Riders:
There will be partial to full closure of streets around the New Milford Green during the New
Milford Fair Days on Friday, July 26th and Saturday, July 27th.
7 Route and LOOP buses will not serve the New Milford Green and instead will detour on Route
202. See detour map below.
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